23™ July, 2013

PLANNING APPLICATION 2013/3880/P
251-258 TOTTENHAM COURT ROAD

Dear Sirs,

I wish to object to the above Planning Application on behalf of myself and other
residents in Bedford Avenue.

It is quite clear that the proposed development poses a serious threat to Bedford
Avenue and adjacent areas in terms of INCREASED TRAFFIC AND NOISE.

I believe that this could be avoided to some extent through the installation of A
BARRIER TO TRAFFIC ON BEDFORD AVENUE. I urge the Local Authority to
give active consideration to this before approving the Application.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Sean Glynn



